Helen Mullen

December 7, 1981

Mary Jane

The SF Newbery/Caldecott Planning Committee did not copy me on their report to the Philly Committee. Please me a copy for the file:

MEMORANDUM

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA

DATE December 1, 1981

Linda Perkins

Helen Mullen, President, ALSC

SUBJECT: Evaluation of San Francisco Newbery-Caldecott Celebration

On behalf of the Philadelphia Newbery-Caldecott Planning Committee, may I thank you and your committee for the evaluation of the San Francisco Newbery-Caldecott Celebration. The study will be of great value to the Philadelphia Committee.

On behalf of the ALSC Board of Directors may I thank you for doing a yeoman's job for the 1981 Conference. You and your Committee are to be congratulated on providing an interesting alternative to the Newbery-Caldecott Banquet. It was a real challenge and I only hope that Philadelphia can be as creative in approaching the assignment.

I am certain the Philadelphia Newbery-Caldecott Committee will be contacting you for some more information in the months to come.

HM:mg

c: Kimmel Kellman

Anderson